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Farmington Senior Citizens 3-4-24 

 

March 4, 2024 

 

Meeting number 901 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 PM on Monday, March 4, 

2024 by President Gary Weidenborner.  Fifteen members and no guests were present. 

 

Members enjoyed their sandwich luncheon.  Barb Millard, Ruth Weidenborner, Kathy Wagner and other 

members brought dessert. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:35 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the February 19, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of March 4 2024, there is $396.64 in the Treasury.  A total of 26 members have paid 

dues. 

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

   

Entertainment:   

• The Open House will be held at the meeting on May 20th.  Ruth Weidenborner, Andrea Sidare, Karen 

Stratton, and Lynn Costello will work on the arrangements. 

• At the next meeting, there will be a book exchange.  Members should bring a book they would like to 

share. 

• Campers’ Stew will be served at the next meeting.  Members should bring a can of soup if they have 

not already provided one.  Also each member should bring their own soup bowl and crackers.  Also, 

each member should bring their own coffee cup or water cup.  Members may be asked to bring a 

dessert. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• President Gary Weidenborner mentioned that RG&E is presenting information on the new automatic 

meters at the Farmington Town Hall tonight. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• The Farmington Fire Department is preparing for the Eclipse on April 8. 

• Station 1 at Pumpkin Hook has a new Ladder Truck 

• Farmington Fire Department is working on grant to upgrade the Station 2 Fire House. 

• Fiber Optics cables are being installed in Farmbrook. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Betty Powell won $7.50. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

There will be no dominos after the meeting. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


